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Message from Town Hall
Notice of Public Meeting

Clear Cutting By-Law
The Township of North Glengarry will be holding an in-person 
meeting on the evening of September 15, 2021 at 7pm at
Sandfield Centre, regarding the Clear Cutting By-Law. 

Those who wish to participate and attend the meeting must 
pre-register via the Township website. Submissions will be ac-
cepted unitl Wednesday, September 8, 2021 at 4pm. 

If you cannot register via the website please call 613-525-1110. 

Registration forms are available in both French and English. 

To watch the previous Clear Cutting By-law meeting that was held 
on Wednesday, November 4, 2020 click on the link below:
https://business.facebook.com/watch/live/?v=2887453884866654
&ref=watch_permalink

When are taxes 
due?
The property tax cycle is from 
January to December. Two tax 
bills are issued each year. The 
interim taxes are due on the 
last working day of February 
and April. Final taxes are due 
on the last working day of July 
and September. 

Did you know you can 
arrange for monthly payments 
for your property taxes? Inquire 
with our Tax Department at:

T: 613-525-1110 x 226
taxcollector@northglengarry.ca

Tax Estimator Tool

Follow us on Facebook!
@northglengarry

Go to: https://www.northglen-
garry.ca/en/community-info/
propertytaxes.aspx

Input your assessment and the 
tax class, click on the 
calculate button and your 
estimated property taxes will be 
displayed.
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Message from Town Hall Council highlights
Province Launches 

New Modern Ontario 
Business Registry 

Ontario is launching a new Ontario Business 
Registry on October 19, making it easier, 
simpler, and more affordable for millions of 
businesses and not-for-profit corporations to 
interact with the government. The new online 
registry will replace out-dated technology, pro-
viding people across the province with direct 
access to government services 24 hours a day, 
365 days a year. 

Businesses will now be able to complete over 
90 transactions through the new online registry, 
including registering a new business and dis-
solving an existing one. Registrations or filings 
that were previously submitted by mail or fax, 
taking four to six weeks to complete, can now 
be done instantly through the online registry. 

Ontario businesses and not-for-profit corpora-
tions can consult Ontario.ca/BusinessRegistry 
for more information about the new system. 

North Glengarry Community Improvement Plan (C.I.P.)

A C.I.P. provides a tool through which the municipality will be able to direct funds, implement policy 
initiatives, and stimulate private sector investment. All commercial properties are now eligible to apply 

for the program. Residential properties listed on the Municipal Heritage Register are also eligible; 
Further information on the CIP is available at 

https://www.northglengarry.ca/en/doing-business/cip.aspx?_mid_=17040
or contact tara@northglengarry.ca  / T. 613-525-1313 

Digital Main Street is 
Back

Digital Main Streets Digital Transformation Grants 
are available until October 31, 2021.

The grant provides brick-and-mortar business-
es with $2,500 to support the adoption of digital 
technologies. 

The funds can be used for (amongst others) the 
redesign of existing websites or develop a new 
one, purchasing new graphic design software or 
hardware, and digital training courses.

Visit the Digital Main Street website for the 
complete information - https://digitalmainstreet.
ca/product/digital-transformation/?fbclid=IwAR-
1goor1ROiaDY4CcTk89aR7gdmTTjRiYAx_yL-
iCGsVn8jAXaK-8nphIW1w
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Employee  highlight
Jason Lavigne - Recycling Sorter R.A.R.E.

Jason has worked for the Township of North Glen-
garry for 10 years as a recycling sorter at the 
R.A.R.E. Plant in Alexandria (Recyclage Alexandria 
Recylcling Equipe). A native to North Glengarry, 
Jason attended Glengarry District High School, and 
went onto obtain a College Degree in Environmental 
Science from St Lawrence College. 

As a recycling sorter, Jason wants to remind res-
idents how important it is to follow the guidelines 
handed down from the Township on what is garbage 
and what is not. The less they have to sort through 
and throw away, the more time they have to keep up 
with the work that arrives daily. 

Jason says his favourite part of the job is “getting to 
work with great co-workers and management every-
day”. A great team really does make work a great 
place to be no matter what you’re doing, and the 
crew at R.A.R.E. know how to work together to get 
the job done.

Growing up in Greenfield, and now living in Alexan-
dria Jason is involved with many local sports pro-
grams. He coaches soccer, baseball and hockey. He 
still manages to find time to be a referee in chief for 
Alexandria Minor Hockey. 

Jason plans on spending the rest of his Summer of 
course working, but also preparing for the upcoming 
hockey season. 

Upcoming  Council Mtgs.
Council meetings are held on the second and fourth Mondays of each month, with the exception of the 
months of August and December. When holidays fall on a Monday then Council is usually scheduled for 
Tuesday. Special meetings are held as required. Agenda packages are prepared, ready for delivery and 
posted on the municipal website prior to a meeting. Due to public health requirements, the 
Township is currently hosting all of its meetings virtually, on Zoom. For more information on upcoming 
council meeting information and for a schedule of upcoming meetings, visit:
https://www.northglengarry.ca/en/town-hall/council-meeting-information.aspx

Upcoming Council Meetings: September 13, 2021
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Health & wellness

Upcoming  Council Mtgs.

The Great Cycle 
Challenge Update

Throughout the month of August the Staff at the 
Township of North Glengarry have been 
participating in the Great Cycle Challenge. 

So far the team has biked 1,184.8 km of their 
1000 km goal and have raised $2,028.11 of thier 
$1,000.00 goal. 

The team will take a ride together on Friday,
 August 27 after 4pm around Alexandria, if you 
see them make sure to give them a wave!

For more information on the Great Cycle 
Challenge Canada please visit 
https://greatcyclechallenge.ca/

To find out how to support the North Glengarry 
Team please visit https://greatcyclechallenge.ca/
Teams/TownshipofNorthGlengarry

Follow us on instagram! 
@north_glengarry

MOOD Kits Available to 
Youth and Adults 

A local Psychotherapist has created a resource 
to assist youth and adults struggling with their 
mental health. MOOD kits encourage one to 
take an active role in taking care of their mental 
health. 

This physical kit is full of resources and items 
to support one’s care. The kit does come at 
a cost, some health care plans will cover this 
cost.

For more information please visit the following 
link: https://www.emily-millar.com/mood-kit-a-
tool-for-youth.html

REMEMBER!
The more you move, the 
better you feel! Get out to 

the Glengarry Trails!
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Business support
Small Business Health and Safety Training Program 

The Ontario government is investing $10.5 million to provide up to 60,000 small businesses across 
the province with free health and safety training over the next three years.

The new Small Business Health and Safety Training Program will improve health and safety aware-
ness to help prevent illness and injuries by training health and safety representatives of small busi-
nesses on how to keep workers safe in retail, construction, health care, accommodation, and food 
services as well as many other sectors. Businesses will also be reimbursed for the time the represen-
tatives are away from work. 

Please click HERE for more information on the program. 

The Township will be pleased to assist you in connecting with the program(s) that will best support 
your business. Contact the Tonwship’s Economic Development Officer if you require any additional 
information. T. 613-363-0819 ecdev@northglengarry.ca 

Province Invests to Boost Economic Growth in Cornwall-Area 
The Ontario government is supporting an investment of over $20 million by local manufacturers and 
agri-food businesses to help strengthen domestic manufacturing and attract investment in the Cornwall 
area. 

The province is investing nearly $3 million in three Cornwall-area businesses through the Regional De-
velopment Program that will help create 42 jobs and help retain almost 240 jobs. 

Learn more about the Regional Development Program 

Pitch Practice Workshop  
This workshop is designed to help you develope the all important “pitch presentation”, and they begin 
with what is most important to your customers and business partners - focusing on how you commu-
nicate your features, benefits, and value. 

You can expect to leave with all the tools you need to make a lasting impression and differentiate 
yourself from the crowd. 

The webinar will cover topics such as; differentiation and unique selling proposition, identifying your 
brand essence, developing multiple pitch formats, and knowing how to use your pitches in different 
scenarios (virtual, hybrid, in-person, receptions, meetings etc.). 

Register by September 14, 2021 HERE. For more information please contact Steven Karpenko at 
Steven.Karpenko@ontario.ca 
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Community  support
New Funding Intake for Food and Beverage Processors

Canada and Ontario are investing up to $6 million in projects to help Ontario food and beverage 
processors improve their operations, increase their competitive edge and adapt to challenges as the 
pandemic begins to subside. 

Applications for this program will be accepted in two phases. 

The first phase of this new intake under the Canadian Agricultural Partnership to support projects that 
will be accepted. Applications for phase one of the intake will be accepted starting on August 5, 2021 
until September 2, 2021. 

The second phase of the intake will open in September for targeted projects to improve labour pro-
ductivity, efficiency and reduce waste. 

Program materials, including the application form and program guide will be available on the Ontario 
Ministry of Agriculture, Food, and Rural Affairs (OMAFRA) website and links are included below. 

Funding Guide: http://www.omafra.gov.on.ca/english/cap/processorindex.htm

Eligible Projects: http://www.omafra.gov.on.ca/english/cap/processorindex.htm#projects

Program Guidelines for Processors: http://www.omafra.gov.on.ca/english/cap/processorguidelines.
htm

Employment Resources 
The economy in North Glengarry is diverse and job opportunities are equally varied. Below are links 
to sites that post job opportunities in North Glengarry and surrounding Communities. 

Glengarry Inter-Agency Group (GIAG) is a non-profit organization dedicated to helping area residents 
or potential residents to secure new employment in Glengarry county https://www.giag.ca/employ-
ment-services/

Service Canada Job Bank lists jobs in Cornwall and neighbouring communitites, including North 
Glengarry https://www.jobbank.gc.ca/findajob

Osprey Media/Cornwall Standard Freeholder job classifieds page http://www.ospreycareers.com/re-
sults.asp?city=Cornwall&search_type=quick&kw=&submit=Search

The Eastern Ontario Training Board (EOTB) was established to play a leading role in labour force de-
velopment. It is led by a volunteer Board of Directors comprised of representatives from business, la-
bour, racial minorities, women, francophone, trainders/educators and persons with disabilities https://
eotb-cfeo.on.ca/
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Stronger  together
Reminder:

Don’t forget to register your 
dog

If you are a property owner, your dog tags are 
included on your tax bill and will 

automatically renew each year. If you have recently 
acquired a dog, or no longer have one, please con-
tact the By-law Enforcement Officer.  For tenants, 

please register your dog(s) prior to January 31st or 
fines may apply.

 For information contact 
613-525-1110 or email todd@northglengarry.ca




